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Dear Parents,  

Greetings from D.A.V International School! 

As a precautionary measure to save our children from dengue and other infections, we request you to send 

your ward in white shirt of regular school uniform and full pant of winter uniform. Girls should be sent 

with white leggings under the skirt. 

Also we would like to mention that we have made special committee to avoid any mosquito breeding in 

school. We are in constant touch with AMC who did fogging in our school on 24th July, 2015 and had 

dropped fishes in nearby pond which prevents mosquito breeding. Thrice a week we are spreading oil 

mixed with diesel in all risk prone areas. 

We also request you to take preventive measures at home too. Children’s health should be our first priority. 

If your child has cold, cough, fever or any type of infection please don’t send to school. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

 

 

Dr. Nivedita Ganguli 

Principal 


